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July 18, 2017

Cascade Networks Inc
1111 11™ Ave
Longview, WA 98632

On May 23, 2016 METCOM entered into an agreement with Cascade Networks Inc for
consulting services specifically with Chris Schueller and Kevin Farley. CNI was contracted to
provide a comprehensive evaluation of the equipment associated with METCOM and the public
safety users we provide radio communication services. The scope of work included defining the
overall functionality of our public safety radio/paging communications system and to identify
potential partnership opportunities with other two way system owners in our area.

We are very pleased with the service that was provided by CNI and its representatives to include
a comprehensive report and discussion(s) with our public safety agencies to understand their
specific needs. In the end the report that was presented included possible solutions with an
ultimate recommendation.

The recommendation and report was presented to our Board of Directors on January 4, 2017.
This presentation and report fulfilled the obligation of CNI and at this time METCOM is taking
under advisement the options and the recommendation to define next steps.

Thank you again for your professionalism, expertise and service. If we need further assistance
with CNIL, we will certainly be in touch. We enjoyed working with your organization.

Sincerely,

%W
Gina Audritsh
METCOM 911

1060 Mt Hood Ave
Woodburn OR 97071
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